
 

 Town of Binghamton Youth Commission  

Monthly Meeting 

Thursday January 16, 2020 | 6:00pm  

Youth Commission Members Present:  

 

David Birtch –  Nicole Kariam | Fred Lawrence | Kyle Wilson |Josh Spisak   

Christopher Streno (Youth Commissioner) 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm and attendance was taken. The minutes for the 

meeting held in December of 2019 were recognized. 

 

There were continued discussions regarding the ongoing plans to update the policies, 

rules and bylaws of the TOB Youth Commission. Fred Lawrence has volunteered to take 

the lead in regard to the research and review of the old policies. 

 

A small number of coaches are still in need of the mandated NYS Harassment Training. 

An email will be sent to ensure it is completed. Chris Streno will speak to the town 

regarding the plan for training in 2020. 

 

A handful of coaches needed to be resent the background check link from Safe Hiring 

Solutions. Chris Streno will make sure it is done and report back to the Commission. 

 

A review of the current status of the basketball program was given. All is going well. All 

nine competitive teams are likely to be registered for the season-ending Slim Sylvester 

Tournament Feb 21-23. An email has been sent to all coaches asking for them to confirm. 

The town will pay the entry fee for all teams wishing to participate. 

 

A baseball meeting will held with representatives from Conklin in an effort to continue 

our communication as the season nears. A more specific topic to be discussed will be 

making our League eligible for the little League World Series by registering with and 

incorporating the Williamsport Rules. 

 

The baseball/softball registration form should be finalized by next month’s meeting. 

 

The members present agreed to set the 2020 monthly meeting time to 6:00pm. 

 

Next meeting to be held Thursday February 20, 2020 at 6:00pm 

 


